
 
18 December 2023 
 
By email: fyi-request-24982-1f01cae4@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Tēnā koe H, 
 
I refer to your information request dated 1 December 2023 made under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act). You have requested the cumulative GPAs of all 2023 finalists who majored in Finance, 
including those who were enrolled in a double degree, double major and combined degree.  
 
Subject to the following comments, please see attached the information you have requested.  
 

• the data is correct as at 12 December 2023. 
 

• the attached data contains the cumulative GPAs of all 2023 undergraduate Finance major 
finalists across all levels of study, as well as the cumulative GPAs of all 2023 undergraduate 
Finance major finalists across their 300-level study. 

 

• the attached includes students in any undergraduate Bachelor programme with a Finance 
Major, and who may be in a double degree or double major. 
 

• Information on how the University calculates GPA scores is available on the University 
website. 

 
 
I trust that this information will be helpful.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jo Pearson 
Official Information Act Administrator 
Office of the Registrar 
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